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February 22, 2013

Secretary to the Joint Review Panel
Enbridge Northern Gateway Project
444-Seventh Avenue SW
Calgary, AB T2P 0X8
Attention: Ms. Sheri Young

Re: Hearing Order OH 4-2011 Northern Gateway Pipelines Inc. Enbridge Northern
Gateway Project Application of 27 May, 2010 – File OF-Fac-Oil-N304-2012-01 –
Change to Contact Information

Dear Ms. Young

This is to advise that the contact information for the Council of the Haida Nation has changed.
The new contact information is as follows:

Mr. Peter Lantin, Council President
No. 1 Reservoir Road
Skidegate, Haida Gwaii V0T 1S0
Telephone: 250-559-4468
Facsimile: 250-559-8951
Email: peter.lantin@haidanation.com
Cc: tlwd@whiteravenlaw.ca

The legal representative information remains unchanged.

Sincerely,
WHITE RAVEN LAW CORPORATION

Per:

G.L. Terri-Lynn Williams-Davidson
Barrister & Solicitor

cc. Abby Dorval
Ken Macdonald
Richard Neufeld, Q.C.
Client

SENT VIA: email, fax, mail
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